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St Luke’s CE Primary School



 




 Important Notice

Please can parents be aware it is an offence to park across a car park entrance blocking vehicles in. Parents are constantly parking across our school entrance which requires emergency access at all times. If you travel to school by a taxi can you please pass this message on to the driver.
Harvest Celebration

Thank you to everyone for your kind gifts for our Harvest. These will be taken shorty to our local Food Bank to help less fortunate families in our area.
October Half-Term Holiday Club with Next Level Sports Coaching

Mr Tomkins our new Sports Coach will be running a holiday club in school from 
21st October-25th October 
9-3.30pm - £12 per day or £50 for week
7.45-5.30pm £20 per day or £90 for the week
Payments will be made directly to Next Level Sports Coaching. 

Diary Dates

Tuesday 15th October @ 9.30am
Open day for Reception 2020 children
Thursday 17th October
School closes for Half Term
Monday 28th October
School re-opens
Tuesday 29th October
 Fancy Dress Disco
KS1 3.00-4.00pm
KS2 4.15-5.45pm
Further details to follow
Friday 1st November @ 8.30am
School photos
Thursday 7th November 1.30-6.00pm
Parents Afternoon/Evening
Monday 11th  – 15th November
Anti Bullying Week
Tuesday 12th November @ 9.30am
Open day for Reception 2020 children
Wednesday 13th November 1.45-2.15pm
Reception Bluebells Stay and Play
Thursday 14th November 10.30-12.00
Year 4 Maple Shared Learning
Wednesday 20th November 1.45-2.15pm
Reception Snowdrops Stay and Play
Headlice
There seems to be an on going problem with head lice in school. Can you please ensure you check your child’s head regularly and treat if required and always tie long hair up for school.
Thank you
School Expectations

Please can we remind you about our expectations
for uniform and conduct on the school grounds
Black school shoes, no trainers
Bows should be Navy, Blue or Black
P.E. kit in school at all times
Outdoor kit needed for children from Year 2 through to Year 6
No chewing gum
Bikes-children must wear a helmet riding to school, they must not ride their bike or scooter on the school grounds
Dogs are not permitted on the school grounds
Mobile phones should only be brought by children walking to school on their own. They must be handed into the school office in the morning and collected at the end of the day.
Thank you for your co-operation.

Half Term
School will close on Thursday 17th October and re-open Monday 28th October.  
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